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TO: Honorable Kelly Hancock, Chair, Senate Committee on Business & Commerce
 
FROM: John McGeady, Assistant Director     Sarah Keyton, Assistant Director 

Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: SB237 by Nelson (Relating to the criteria for review by the Sunset Advisory Commission

of an agency that licenses an occupation.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend Government Code, Section 325 to require the Sunset Advisory
Commission and its staff to determine whether the governing body of an occupational licensing
agency under review has evaluated the type of personal information of license holders the agency
should make available on the agency's website. If it is determined that the agency has not
completed an evaluation as required by the bill, the Commission will recommend that the
governing body of the agency conduct such an evaluation. 

It is assumed that implementing the provisions of this bill could be accomplished utilizing
existing resources.

Local Government Impact

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 116 Sunset Advisory Commission
LBB Staff: WP, CLo, SD, MMF
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